
GrangePrimaryHarrow 

GRANGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Welbeck Road, Harrow HA2 0RY 

T: 020 8422 5070 
E: office@grange.harrow.sch.uk 

www.grange.harrow.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mr D. Kerbel 

  

27th January 2022 

       
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Number Day – Friday 4th February 
 
We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in Number Day on Friday 4th 
February 2022. 
 
Everthing the NSPCC does protects children today and prevents about tomorrow 
 
Making maths meaningful 
Number Day is a great way to make maths fun and bring about a positive ‘can-do’ attitude 
towards it. 
 

 We are working to solve exciting maths puzzles in our classes, against the clock with 
Buddy, the Speak out Stay safe mascot. 
 

 We are having a fun day of maths activiities and we will be taking part in Dress up for 
Digits.  Pupils are asked to wear an item of clothing with a number on it (football shirt, 
cap, netball shirt or even a onesie!) or get even more creative by dressing in a maths 
or numbers theme.  To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking for a 
donation of £1 and we would love everyone in the school to take part in this special 
event. 

 

 TTRS has launched a competition on Number Day for schools across the UK on 4th 
February for one day only.  It is all done online via play.ttrockstars.com.  For every 
correct answer to a multiplication or division question, your child will earn their class 
a point.  The Times Tables Rock Stars platform will calculate the class average (the 
number of correct answers per pupil in the class who play during the competition 
hours, subject to a daily 60-minute limit (see below).  Children will be given an 
opportunity to log on and play during the day but please do log on at home and get 
playing! 

 
It all adds up 
We are really looking forward to all the fun of Number Day and appreciate your support.  All 
the money we raise at Grange will make an enourmous difference to children today and help 
the NSPCC be there for children tomorrow. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs H Ryatt 
Maths Lead 

mailto:office@grange.harrow.sch.uk

